From: m.namazie@onelawforall.org.uk

Date: 1 May 2015 at 21:22

Subject: Council of Ex-Muslims: We need to do more with your support

Maryam Namazie Spokesperson Council of Ex-Muslims of Britain BM Box 1919, London WC1N 3XX, UK tel: +44 (0) 7719166731

amail: aymuslimaaynail@amail.a

email: exmuslimcouncil@gmail.com

web: ex-muslim.org.uk/

## Dear friend

As you know, the Council of Ex-Muslims of Britain was established in 2007 to break the taboo that comes with leaving Islam and religion. We have done this by challenging apostasy and blasphemy laws and facilitating a public renunciation of Islam and a rise in atheism. We have also been there for many ex-Muslims facing persecution by Islamists or family members - around 300 a year – including one-on-one support. Our web-forum has given thousands a network to rely on, including threads in Arabic and Urdu. The ex-Muslim movement has grown tremendously since our establishment with affiliated councils in a number of countries such as France, Turkey and Morocco.

The CEMB's campaigning work (with One Law for All and other allies) is also finally paying off. Atheism has been recognised in Britain as a grounds for asylum with legal decisions no longer guided by whether the apostasy can be kept private. Also, the Law Society has withdrawn its discriminatory Guidance on Sharia wills and Universities UK has taken back its guidance endorsing gender segregation. Sharia courts are now being scrutinised after many years of silence and appeasement.

Thanks to your support, the CEMB has made a huge difference in the lives of countless people and society at large. But we have a lot more work ahead. In the coming year, we aim to further focus on women ex-Muslims, organise a tribunal against Sharia, produce a report and video on women apostates, organise a secular film festival, set up the International Front for Secularism as well as exposing Islamist "hate speech" against ex-Muslims and Muslims who dissent with others.

To so do, we are in desperate need for funds, including for an office computer and printer, production costs and expenses related to organising the high profile events.

Any support you can provide will help us make our plans a reality, will be greatly appreciated and will continue to make a huge difference.

If you are able to donate, please make your cheque payable to 'CEMB' and send it to BM Box 1919, London WC1N 3XX. You can also donate via Paypal: <u>ex-muslim.org.uk/donate/</u>.

Thanks again for your on-going help and support.

Warmest wishes

Maryam

Spokesperson
Council of Ex-Muslims of Britain
email: exmuslimcouncil@gmail.com

web: ex-muslim.org.uk/